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Dear Madam President, 

On behalf of 700 thousand members of Independent Self-Governing Trade Union “Solidarnosc” I 

would like to express our support for just demands of Lithuanian workers represented by the 

Lithuanian Trade Union "Solidarumas"  and the Lithuanian Education Employees' Trade Union, and 

support  their struggle for better salaries of public sector employees working in schools, social 

services and medical institutions of Lithuania.  

Demanding introduction of changes in education sector , respect for social dialogue and the right to 

strike are legitimate and we fully support them. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Piotr Duda 
President 


